Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU)
Friday, May 5th 2017
Chicago room
2:00 – 3:00 p.m.

Minutes

Members Present: 
Hal Marchand (Chair), Health Sciences, Chunying Zhao (Secretary), Computer Science, Scott Coker, Director, Facilities Management, Erin Taylor, Political Science, John McMurtery, School of Music

Members Absent: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Amanda Divin, Health Sciences and Social Work; Roger Viadero, (ex-officio, Landscape Liaison), Jessica Lane (SGA Student Representative), Dana Lindemann, Psychology


Opening Remarks:
Hal started the meeting and thanked everyone for the contribution.
 
Previous Items:
None.

New Items:
The committee members met between 2:00pm and 3:00 pm at the Chicago room. At beginning of the meeting, members inquired the implosion event of the Higgins Hall, which will happen in July. Scott explains how the implosion works and mentioned that the place will be replaced as a prairie. 

Hal said that he reported the Sanctuary document to the Faculty Senate. The document had been approved. Faculty Senate thanked the CCPU that we have done a good job on this. Erin said the sanctuary document was also approved by the SGA and the document will not return to CCPU.

Hal reiterated the purpose of this committee and ask members if anybody identify any issues on Campus. Hal mentioned that his students have noticed the deterioration of some sidewalk. Scott said due to the budget impasse, work will be prioritized and completed. 

Two new members, from department of political sciences and school of music will join the committee in Fall.  Member selected Hal as the Chair and Chunying as the secretary for the next year. Members also decided to keep the same meeting time.
 

Action Items for next meeting: 
The members will meet in September 1, 2017.
